
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

26th May 2017 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Year 7 Induction Day: Wednesday 5th July 2017 
 
We are looking forward to meeting your child on our New Year 7 Induction Day on 
Wednesday 5th July 2017. 
 
The purpose of the day is to formally welcome your child to St. Hilda’s and to ease their 
transition into Year 7 in September.  During the day your child will have the opportunity 
to meet with their form tutor and key staff and generally familiarise themselves more 
fully with the school. 
 
Pupils will be in school for the whole day – 9.00 am to 2.50 pm.  Please ensure you 
make arrangements for your child to be collected at 2.50 pm.  There will be a full 
programme of events, including lessons in a variety of subjects, a library induction and a 
tour of the school.  Children should wear their junior school uniform. 
 
Your child will need to bring a packed lunch and drink into school on this day; 
pupils in receipt of free school meals will be given a packed lunch.   
 
 

Parents/Carers’ Meeting: Wednesday 5th July 2017 – 6.00 pm 
 
Parents/carers are warmly invited to a meeting on Wednesday 5th July.  This meeting 
will give you valuable information about the school, a chance to meet your child’s form 
tutor and pastoral staff.  Your child is not expected to attend this meeting as they have 
their own programme earlier that day.  There will be an opportunity for you to buy 
house-colour ties and girls’ tracksuits.  The meeting will start at 6.00 pm and is expected 
to last about an hour.  This will give you a chance to meet: 

 Mrs Code (Headteacher) and the Senior Leadership Team 

 Mrs Lyon (SENDCO) whom you should inform of any Special Educational Needs 
your child may have 

 Form tutors 
 
 

 
 
 
 



Uniform & Other Information 
 
Our uniform policy, and other information, is available on our dedicated website page: 
http://www.st-hildas.co.uk/parents/welcome-to-year-7  
 
The official stockists for St Hilda’s are: 
 

 

Trutex @ Liverpool Schoolwear 
298 St. Mary's Road 
Liverpool   
L19 0NQ 
0151 345 3797 

 

 

Trutex @ AMJ Schoolwear 
48/50 London Road 
Liverpool   
L3 5NF 
0151 709 7009 

 

 
 
We hope that the meeting for parents and the induction day for pupils will provide a 
good opportunity for you to address any concerns that you may have so your child can 
look forward to a new and happy association between your family and St. Hilda’s. 
 
With regard to the start of the autumn term, your child should arrive on: 

Tuesday 5th September 2017 for registration in form at 8.35 am 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs J Code 
Headteacher 

http://www.st-hildas.co.uk/parents/welcome-to-year-7

